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SENATOR MOORE asked on 16/02/2007: 
 
Carer’s Payment / Allowance – eligibility for $600 ‘top-up’ at the end of the financial year: 
 
1. How do people qualify? 
2. How long do they have to be in receipt of a Centrelink payment? 
3. Would a person in receipt of payment from July through to April receive a top-up 

payment? Even a pro-rata payment? 
4. Would someone in receipt of a Centrelink payment from April to May receive a top-up 

payment? Would this be a full payment or pro-rata? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Carer Payment and/or Carer Allowance do not have a ‘top-up’ at the end of the financial year. A 
‘bonus’ payment has been made in 2004, 2005 and 2006. This payment is not pro-rata. 
 
1. Recipients of the bonus payments must have been receiving Carer Payment and/or Carer 

Allowance on the relevant budget night. 
 
2. Recipients of the bonus payments must have been receiving Carer Payment and/or Carer 

Allowance on the relevant budget night. 
 
3. No. 
 
4. If they were in receipt of Carer Payment and/or Carer Allowance on the relevant budget 

night, they would receive the full bonus payment. 
 
To prepare this answer it has taken approximately 3 hours and 16 minutes at an estimated cost of 
$188. 
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